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This Administration supports Method A and Method B of the CPM‑02 Report, provided that any new technologies being introduced should be on the basis of not causing any interference to safety allocated spectrum, and that the new technologies should be introduced considering the appropriate transition period.

The details of our proposals under agenda item 1.14 are in line with those contained in the APT common proposals under the same agenda item. These proposals are not reproduced here for the sake of economy and in order to facilitate the tasks of ITU.
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